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NORTHBRIDGE TUNNEL, COMPENSATION CLAIMS 

453. Hon TOM STEPHENS to the Minister for Transport:  
What action has been taken by the Government in response to the compensation claims for more than $2m 
presented to Main Roads WA on 11 October for damage caused to homes as a result of the construction of the 
Northbridge tunnel?   

Hon M.J. CRIDDLE replied: 

I thank the member for some notice of this question. 

Main Roads Western Australia has been liaising with tunnel contractor Baulderstone Clough Joint Venture and 
its insurers about the claim.  The contractor’s insurers have advised that it will be in a position to respond to 
Main Roads about the claim within a fortnight.   
 


